
September 16, 2022 

Dear AITE Family, 

Thursday, September 22, 2022 is Open School Night. The event will start at 6 pm, with 

information sessions about school and community resources in various locations in the 

building. These information sessions are optional and will run until 6:40 pm (see schedule and 

locations for these sessions below).  The FBLA Club will also be selling AITE merchandise 

outside of the Cyber Cafe. 

Starting at 6:45 pm, parents/guardians will run through their children’s full schedule, 

beginning with period A1 and ending with period B4.  Classroom presentations will be 13 

minutes. You will hear from the teachers about topics like the expectations of each class, how 

they will assess your child, and how to contact them if you have a question. This is not an 

evening where teachers will be able to speak about the individual progress of students. If you 

need that type of meeting, you can contact your child’s school counselor to set up an 

appointment.  The evening will end at 9 pm.   

Time Schedule:  

Information Sessions 6:00 – 6:40 pm  location: 

 School Counselor Info. Session Cyber Café 

 School-Based Health Center Room 107 

 Teen Talk Counselor (KIC) Room 108 

 PowerSchool/Parent Portal Help Media Center (above Cyber Café) 

Meet your children’s teachers: 

A1 6:45 – 6:58 pm B1 7:53 – 8:06 pm 

A2 7:02 – 7:15 pm B2 8:10 – 8:23 pm 

A3 7:19 – 7:32 pm B3 8:27 – 8:40 pm 

A4 7:36 – 7:49 pm B4 8:44 – 8:57 pm 

Student ambassadors will be available to assist parents/guardians in moving through the 

building. 

Our parent facilitator, Ena Morrobel, will be in the Media Center located on the second 

floor, above the Cyber Café, from 6:00 pm – 6:45 pm to assist families who need help with 

PowerSchool/Parent Portal.  She also can provide Spanish translation. 

   Tina Rivera, Principal 
    Phone: 203 977-4336 
        Fax: 203 977-6638 

411 High Ridge Road 
Rippowam Campus 

    Stamford, CT 06905 
Email: mrivera@stamfordct.gov 

      Web: http://aitestamford.org
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